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POUND HILL JUNIOR SCHOOL

Crawley Lane, Pound Hill, 

CRAWLEY, West Sussex, 

RH10 7EB

                                                                                Tel: 01293 447000

                                                                                     Fax: 01293 447002                                                                                                                 
Mr A T White, Headteacher                                      e-mail: office@poundhilljunior.org.uk
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KEEP
CALM

IT'S
NEARLY
CHRISTMAS!






Dear Parents
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This year we are ringing the changes with the structure of our fund raising events. Now that we have the “Friends of Pound Hill Junior School” we will be scaling back our Christmas Fair and putting on a Summer Fair when the weather is better. However, instead we will have a Christmas Festive afternoon within the school day on Friday 2 December. 

We have thought about what the children like and what made previous Christmas Fairs special and we are running those events. We hope to put on:

· A school festive “Bake Off “and cake sale (always very popular)

· Presents for parents with a special wrapping workshop (toiletries and similar)

· Chocolate tombola (sorry parents but no bottles this time)

· Soft toy tombola

· Sweets in decorated jars

· Outdoor activities (weather dependant)

We will be holding two non-uniform days for the children to bring in donations for our Christmas Festive Afternoon.

1
This Friday 25 November: Donations suitable for the secret shop (e.g. toiletries both male and female, unwanted gifts) or chocolate for tombolas
2
Monday 28 November: Donations of soft toys and wrapped sweets and/or chocolate

Friday 2 December: Cakes for the Bake Off and cake sale. The judges for the cake sale expect the cakes to be made and decorated by the children with little or no help. You don’t have to have your cake judged if you just want to send it in for the cake sale. If you are entering your cake for the “Bake off” we give you a label on the day.

You can donate soft toys, chocolate, sweets, toiletries and unwanted gifts at any time but we hope that non-uniform days give you a little reminder.

We hope you can support us with donations for our Christmas Festive Afternoon. Every little really does help.[image: image1.png]



